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March 23, 2015 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am providing you with notice that I will not be seeking re-appointment and pursuant to the 
current appointment terms, I will end my incumbency on November 16, 2015. 
 
It has been an enormous privilege to serve the residents of this city and I want to thank all 
those citizens who, with courage and tenacity, came forward about their concerns. Their 
individual actions have resulted in improvements that affect us all.  
 
It has been an honour to serve Toronto City Council. To all of you who supported the creation 
and continued health of this office, I want to sincerely thank you for your commitment and 
vision.  
 
I am also grateful to all those fine men and women of the Toronto Public Service who 
embraced our office and worked tirelessly to improve their own spheres of public 
administration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
(Original signed) 
 
Fiona Crean 
Ombudsman 
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